



HORNSEY ATATÜRK SCHOOL

To:

The Director
Nene Tereza
West Green Learning Centre,
Park View Academy,
Langham Road,
London
N15 3RB

7th November 2012

Dear Esat,

It is nice to hear from you after the half term. I am hoping that we can arrange another visit shortly to take our students to your school.

We, as Hornsey Ataturk School, consider ourselves very lucky to have formed a partnership with Nene Teresa. Although we have been working with other organisations in partnerships for some years now everyone in the management committee here feel that a special relationship is formed between our two schools. Especially the last two years the exchanges have been very enjoyable and fruitful. All the staff, volunteers and students are looking forward to our next get together with Nene Tereza.

Your recent visit with the dance groups during our celebrations have made our day extra special and added an extra dimension in terms of strengthening our relationship and opening new horizons to our students in terms of building new relationships and opportunities to get to know your students and appreciate cultural similarities as well as differences.

I have no doubts that you have taken some great pictures and videos when you were here. Do you mind sending us some of those pictures and videos recorded so that we can show them to our students and families here at HAS.

We look forward to extending our language and cultural activities together.

Hoping to hear from you soon.

With kind regards
Rusti Ozoran (Director responsible for Education – Hornsey Ataturk School)

Office: 42 Goldhawk Road, London W12 8DH Tel: 020 8740 5473 Fax: 020 8740 1237, (Mob: 077 2761 6227)

Sunday School Address:
Monday School Address:
Hornsey Girls School, Inderwick Road, London N8 9JF
Hazelwood Junior School, Hazelwood Lane, London N13 5HE
Friday School Address:
Southgate School, Sussex Way, Cockfosters, EN4 0BL